Parnjit Singh

From: Kate Henry

Sent: 12 November 2021 16:25
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Howitt Close

I bjection to 2021/3839/P

Kate Henry
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3794

From: Geraldine Ross

Sent: 12 November 2021 14:56

To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Howitt Close

Ref 2021/3839/P

As a longtime resident of Howitt Rd | would like my objection to the proposed development of Howitt Close to be
registered. It would be totally unsuitable to the area and not in keeping with the architecture of the building.

It would cause considerable disruption to this quiet residential area.

Yours sincerely Geraldine Ross

Sent from my iPhone



